
Public comment 16-1871-EL-BGN 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: jjpopo@hotmail.com [mailto:webmaster@puc.state.oh.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 6:07 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: OPSB-ContactUs 
 
Submitted: Dec 12, 2017 6:06 PM  
 
CONTACT_REASON: Comment 
TITLE: Mr. 
FIRST_NAME: John 
LAST_NAME: Popovich 
EMAIL: jjpopo@hotmail.com 
PHONE_NUMBER: 614-555-5555 
ALTERNATIVE_PHONE_NUMBER: 614-555-5555 
STREET_ADDRESS1:  
STREET_ADDRESS2:  
CITY:  
STATE: OH 
ZIP:  
COUNTY: Not Selected 
COUNTRY: USA 
COMPANY_NAME: Icebreaker Wind Project Case no. 16-1871-EL-BGN Icebrea 
CASE_NUMBER:  
COMMENTS: I believe that although wind power is encouraging as an alternative to fossil fuel generated 
power, it would be a mistake to site these turbines in Lake Erie. I am sure that land based sites can be 
found and used. I am concerned that if the pilot project is built, that will open the floodgates to many, 
many more turbines in the lake and that would be a recreational and environmental disaster because of 
hazards to boating, wildlife, and the aesthetics of a structure free Lake Erie. Thank you.  
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